
INVESTING IN KC
WATER TRANSMISSION
MAIN EXTENSIONS
Englewood Boulevard, 
NW Waukomis Drive to NW 55th Terrace

March 2018 to June 2020

PROJECT AREA

Project Work

OPEN HOUSE
Why: Water Main Extensions in conjunction 

with Englewood Boulevard 
complete street upgrade

When: Wednesday, March 7, 2018
5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

Where: Northland Regional Chamber of Commerce 
634 NW Englewood Road
Kansas City, MO 64118



WHAT
•	Important infrastructure work will be 

performed in your neighborhood.
•	Project constructs approximately 6,000 

feet of water transmission mains.
•	Main extensions to be coordinated 

with the Public Works Englewood Blvd. 
complete street upgrades.

WHY
•	The new water mains will increase water 

supply to enable future development and 
growth in the Northland.

•	Project replaces aging, break-prone water 
mains.

WHEN
•	Weather permitting, work will begin March 

2018 and conclude by June 2020.

WHO
•	KC Water and Public Works in partnership 

with VF Anderson Builders, LLC

WHERE
•	Main water construction along Englewood 

Boulevard from NW Waukomis Drive 
to NW 55th Terrace and at intersecting 
streets

IMPROVEMENTS
•	Increased system reliability
•	Increased water supply capacity for the 

Northland

WHAT TO EXPECT
•	Large equipment will be used, creating 

noise and dusty conditions, which will be 
controlled.

•	Temporary disruptions in water service 
during branch main connections or service 
transfers. Advance notice to be provided.

•	Ordinary travel routes may be temporarily 
restricted.

•	Curbs, driveways, and streets affected by 
construction will be replaced.

•	Lawn areas will be restored when the work 
is complete.

YOUR INVESTMENTS AT WORK

WATER TRANSMISSION MAIN EXTENSIONS
Englewood Boulevard, NW Waukomis Drive to NW 55th Terrace

QUESTIONS?
Specific questions about the water main 
project can be directed to:
•	Kelly Finn, Project Manager, 

KC Water, 816-513-0351, 
kelly.finn@kcmo.org

•	Justin Drescher, Superintendent, 
VF Anderson Builders, 816-885-3891, 
justinvfabuilders@gmail.com

•	Dan Richardson, North Area Inspections, 
KC Water, 816-898-1525, 
daniel.richardson@kcmo.org

www.kcwaterservices.org


